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Dear Member, 

The recent warm spell, followed by some wet and wild weather, highlights the nature of 

our environment – so very timely that the subject of the next 

Society Meeting on Wednesday 16 November at 2.30pm In  

Pulborough Village Hall – note the ‘winter’ start time! - is 

Droughts, Deluges and Dust-devils: 350 years of South-East weather 
 

The talk will be given by well-known local weather expert and broadcaster, Ian Currie.  

Ian will take us through several 

centuries of weather with a focus 

on the South-East of England, 

including hailstones bigger than 

cricket balls, the Straits of Dover 

blocked with ice and a tornado 

ripping through Guildford.   

2023 

Your Committee has been 

reviewing the ways in which the 

Society operates and has 

decided to make a few minor 

changes for next year. 

6 meetings will be held on the first Wednesday of alternate months – starting Wednesday 

1 February (another 2.30 meeting).   

Extra diary date for you – Thursday 5 January.  We are planning a ‘Twelfth Night Tea 

Party’ at The Chequers Hotel from 2.30pm on that date – something different with which 

to start the year.  Tickets and more details of this and future meetings on the 16th. 

 

 

Ian Ellis  

Chairman 


